
Public meetings seek input on Kansas water priorities and investments 
Regional conversations scheduled to help develop statewide investment program for Kansas Water 

Plan implementation 

 
The Kansas Water Office, Kansas Department of Agriculture, and Kansas Department of Health and 
Environment are holding a series of local consult workshops to discuss implementation of the 2022 
Kansas Water Plan. 

The agencies are inviting Kansans to join the conversation and share their thoughts on: 

• Regional water needs; 
• Priorities and recommendations for funding; 
• Policy changes; 
• Ways to improve state capacity and water management;  
• Effectiveness of programs; and  
• Measurable goals and timelines.  

People are encouraged to attend the local consult workshop in their region of the state: 

 
Those planning to attend can RSVP at: www.surveymonkey.com/r/WaterLC. 

Questions about the workshops can be emailed to: kwo-info@kwo.ks.gov. 
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